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TO : 

FROM : 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DIVISION OF WATER AND 
DIVISION OF LEGAL 

RE : DOCKET NO. 981993-WS - APPLICATION FOR NAME CHANGE ON 
IN BAY COUNTY FROM SANDY CERTIFICATE NOS. 514-W AND 446-S 

CREEK UTILITIES, INC. TO FOX-RUN UTILITIES, INC. 

On December 29, 1998, Mr. Gary L. Souders filed an 
application for a name change on Certificates Nos. 514-W and 446-S 
from Sandy Creek Utilities, Inc. to Fox-Run Utilities, Inc. 
Subsequent to the date of filing, the Commission staff sent a 
letter outlining the deficiencies in the application. One of the 
deficiencies listed was that the new name had not been registered 
with the office of the Secretary of State. 

Mr. Souders has decided to wait until the utility 
transfer has actually taken place prior to incurring the expense 
associated with pursuing the name change. By letter dated January 
5, 2000 (attached), Mr. Souders requested to withdraw the 
application for name change filed on December 29, 1998. The 
request was filed on behalf of Sandy Creek Utilities, Inc. Since 
the name of the utility wa and no further action is 
necessary, the docket shou 

Upon joint reco Division and the 
Division of Legal Serv , Section 2. (C) (6) (d) of the 
Administrative Procedures Manual grants the ion of Records and 
Reporting the authority to administrative1 ose dockets in which 

- the applicant seeks to withdraw its i leading. As stated 
- --" previously, the application has been ' awn. Further, there are 
--I. no pending issues that need essed by the Commission 

regarding this filing, there ng fee involved, and no 
agency action needs to be t Therefore, this docket may be 
closed. 
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Director of Division of Records and Recording 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 
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January 5,2000 

Sandy Creek Utilities 
1732 Hwy. 2297 
Panama City, FL. 32404 
Docket no. 981 993-ws 

Dear Director of Division of Records and Recording, 

We would like to withdrawal the request for the name change from Sandy Creek Utilities to 
Fox-Run Utilities. We will resubmit the request at a later date. 

Thank You, w Gary Souders Gv$ 
=:Stephanie Clapp 

DOCUMENT NU R-DATE 

y- RE cn R o s ,J R EP OR i I NG 


